
Mission Report for December, 2019 
Canaan church of  Christ, Tobago, West Indies 

Hello Beloved brethren,  

      We are in the final month of  2019. We continue to work in the vineyard here in Tobago. The Kingdom here 

is growing fast and we continue to help members grow spiritually. Please send us your feedback and questions and we 

will respond. Here is our report: 

Period: 1st to 31st 

Theme: Godliness with contentment 
Book: Book of  choice 

School ministry: Religious Instructions is paused for the holidays. 

	 	 	    

Lessons done:  
- Did it bother Noah? 

- God has everything prepared for you. (Preached at Mason Hall) 

- A happiness that is out of  this world! 

- Look out for deceivers. 

- Are you running after money? (2 Kings 5:15-27) 

Family building: -Our nurturing class is in the process of  doing something NEW! We are now visiting each 	

	 	 	      other in the group to strengthen and build on our relationship, and every week we will be 	

	 	                  working on a worksheet to feed our spiritual man.  

	 	 	      -We continue to work with visitors/contacts and keep in touch with them for studies 

Plans for the church:   -We have already planned out our year 2020 Lord’s willing 

	 	 	 	    -Installing a Bible resources library at our place of  worship 

	 	 	 	    

 	 	 	 	  Thank you! You continue to support and contribute to our spiritual and financial 

support in the work here in Tobago. May God bless you and we ask for your continued prayer and support as we 

grow the Lord’s Kingdom here on this island during this year 2019 and as we head into 2020! 

With thankfulness, 

 	 	 	 	  

.............................................      
Adrian Sookdeo 
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1. 2.

1. Two of  our new members, Bro Elone and Sis Deleon, began the journey of  marriage this month. 
2. The church of  Christ at Mason Hall joins us every 2nd Sunday for evening worship. 

3. A snapshot of  our 10-minute exhortation schedule which I write up for Tuesday night bible classes. We are 
exploring different styles of  sermon presentations while encouraging deeper studies from our men. 

4. We visited Trinidad to meet up with family and organize embassy business. Here we see my parents with their 
grand babies. 

5. A snapshot of  our visit to the church of  Christ at Princes Town where I preached that Sunday. Teaching bible 
class in this picture is Bro Dominic DosSantos, director of  the Trinidad School of  Preaching. 

6. We spent Old Years night at my hometown congregation at La Brea...The numbers were quite small but we 
had a great fellowship. 
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